
 
 
 

Prince St Garage Parkers 
The 100 Block of N. Prince Street will be closed February 21st 7pm – February 24th 6am for 

construction. During this time, please enter from the Orange St Entrance. If you have an 
oversized vehicle and/or would like to temporarily be relocated to another facility, please call 

717-299-0907.  
 

 
              Thank you for your understanding and cooperation as we work to enhance our facility        


